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ASX Market Announcements 
Level 6, Exchange Centre 
20 Bridge Street 
Sydney NSW 2000 

 

Update to Notice under ASIC Corporations (Share and Interest Purchase Plans) Instrument 
2019/547 (SPP Cleansing Notice) dated 30 May 2025 (“the Initial Notice”) 

As announced to ASX today, 18 June 2025, Aguia Resources Limited (ASX:AGR) (“the 
Company”) has reduced the Issue Price payable for Shares under the current Share 
Purchase Plan (“SPP”) offer to A$0.036 (3.6 cents). 

Accordingly, this notice amends the Initial Notice by replacing the reference to the $0.04 (4 
cents) issue price in the first paragraph of that notice with $0.036 (3.6 cents). 

The Initial Notice is otherwise not affected. 

Authorised for issue to the ASX by the Board of Aguia Resources Limited. 

 


